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University of San Diego Archives 

221 MAY 1968 VOL. V. • NO. Z9 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Apologies to Dr. Ray Brandes, who will again be Chairman of the 
Department of History for the next academic year, but whose name wa• 
omitted through error from the list published last week. 

The Academic Standards and Honors Committee ha• recommended that 
the College for Men join with ~e College for Women in establishing a 
chapter of the Catholic college honor society, Delta Epsilon Sigma_ Furth.el' 
investigation will be made of the possibility of this l'ecommendation • 

.. 

The Committee on the Educational Program voted at its last meeting to 
~able the question of changing the name of the Department of Biology to 
the Department of Life Sciences. 

Beginning next September, the Division of Economic• and Buainess will 
no longer exist as a separate administration structure. The Department 
of Economics will be located within the Division of Social Science. The 
J?epartment of Business Administration, to be known as the "Business 
Administration Program," will offer two majors: Business Administratto• 
and Accounting'. 
I 
Approval is hereby given to the combined recommendations of the 
Curriculum Committee and the Committee on the Educational Program to 
accept the majors in Art and Music at the College for Women for our 
students. Counseling of these students, in regard to their general educatlOlt. 
requirements at the College for Men, will be the charge of Mr. Irving 

zker, Chairman of the Division of Humanities. 

/ EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 

Dr. John F. McGeever will serve as one of the judges in the final• of the 
Speech tournament held at University High School on Thursday, May ZJ·. 

The Western College Association has a•ked Dr. John McG.eever to aene 
as a member of an accreditation committee whf.~h will vieit San DleJO Me•• 
College next fall. 

(r:ontinued on page Z) 



Dr. John McGeever, Mrs. Beatrice Knott, Mr. Dennis Vice, and Mr. 
Michael Bujazan will attend the "Careers Day" at University High School 
on Friday to represent careers in Education. 

FOREIGN LANGUAGES 

On Wednesday evening, May 22, four CM seniors were initiated into the 
national Spanish Honor Society, Sigma Delta Pi. Bill Hall, Jim Hylton, 
Dan McLinden, and Pete Treadwell became charter members of the Eta 
Zeta Chapter in an impressive ceremony in the CW Spanish Dining Room. 
The new chapter was installed by Dr. Manuel Guerra, chairman of the 
USC Spanish Department and Area Director of Sigma Delta Pi. Sister 
Bremner, chairman of the CW Foreign Language Department, organized 
the joint CM-CW chapter. Dr. Freitas and Mr. MacMurraugh represented 
the CM faculty. 

FATHER SHIPLEY'$ RESPONSE TO PROFESSOR WHEELER: 

In the Vista of May 17, the following notice appeared: 
"Prof. James L. Wheeler challenges Rev. William L. Shipley to an informal 
debate (any time, any place) on WHAT SHOULD BE THE PURPOSES OF A 
UBERAL EDUCATION?" 
I have accepted this challenge of Professor James L. Wheeler, with the 
proviso that each of us make public a written statement of position in 
advance. 
Professor Wheeler agreed. Accordingly, the two statements are posted 
on the bulletin board. 
The pressures of time and exams have made the scheduling of such an 
interchange inopportune at present. A tentative agreement has, therefore, 
been made to arrange the debate in September. Perhaps at that time it 
can be followed by a more general exchange of views on the part of both 
faculty and students. 

FACULTY-STAFF NEWS BULLETIN 

Material that you wish to have printed in the issue released on May 30 
should be received in the Public Relations office by Julie Nichols by 
noon, May 29. 

Next week will be the last Faculty-Staff Bulletin until the fall semester. 
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